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Two seats open in the Nov. election for FPUD board of directors 

 
FALLBROOK – Two seats are open in the November election for the Fallbrook 

Public Utility District board of directors. 

Local residents interested in serving on the FPUD board and wishing to take part in 

the election can now file for candidacy with the San Diego County Registrar of Voters 

office. The terms are for four years. 

Candidates must live within the boundaries of FPUD’s sub-district #2 or sub-district 

#5. Boundary maps can be found on FPUD’s website, www.fpud.com, under the 

“governing our district” tab. 

The deadline for nominating documents to be filed is Aug. 10, 2018 at 5 p.m. 

Completed packets must be returned to the Registrar of Voters office, 5600 Overland 

Ave. in San Diego. However, the deadline is extended to Aug. 15 at 5 p.m. if the 

incumbent directors do not file for re-election. 

Anyone interested can pick up candidate information and filing packets from either 

the FPUD office’s board secretary, at 990 E. Mission Road in Fallbrook, or from the 

Registrar of Voters. 

Each of FPUD’s five board members live in separate sub-districts of the agency’s 

service area. Further information may be obtained by calling the county registrar at (858) 

505-7210. 
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